
From:
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback
Subject: 12/30 GIB meeting
Date: Friday, December 30, 2016 4:57:03 PM

To the Group Insurance Board, State of Wisconsin:

I was unable to attend today's meeting, since I am currently in California visiting family, but I
 wanted to give you my feedback. I am an employee of the state of Wisconsin and a recipient
 of group health insurance. I strongly support compliance with the ACA and DHHS's anti-
discrimination regulations by including gender reassignment and sexual transformation
 services as covered benefits. We must meet the medical needs of all members of our
 community, regardless of gender identity. Access to gender reassignment and and sexual
 transformation services are a medical necessity for transgender people. 

How can I be informed about other meetings the GIB might have on this issue? 

Regards,
Megan Maguire
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